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9th April 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we approach the end of a busy and successful half term, I would like to 
share a few important updates with you. 

Mental Health Parent Event 
We are pleased to invite you to a Mental Health Parent Event on Thursday, 
15th May at 4:00 p.m. This session will complement a mental health 
workshop held for students the previous week. 
Both sessions will focus on: 

• Understanding what good mental health looks like 
• Building resilience 
• Seeking help when necessary 

Culture Day 
On Friday, 11th April, we will be holding our annual Culture Day—an event 
highly valued by both staff and students. It is a wonderful opportunity to 
celebrate the rich diversity and heritage within our school community, 
something we are all immensely proud of. 

The day will include: 

• A flag parade and celebration 
• A variety of international dishes served at lunchtime 
• Students wearing traditional or cultural clothing 
• Lessons featuring activities and information that reflect staff and 

student heritages 
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End of Year Exams 
Our Year 11 students are working diligently in preparation for their GCSE 
exams, and our Year 10 students are also preparing for their GCSE English 
Literature exam, which takes place at the end of this academic year. 

We would like to give you advance notice of the upcoming end-of-year exam 
schedule for all year groups. Please encourage your child to begin revising—
it's never too early to start! 

Exam Schedule: 

• Week beginning 2nd June – Year 10 Exams 
• Week beginning 9th June – Year 9 Exams 
• Week beginning 16th June – Year 7 and Year 8 Exams 

 

End of Term 
Friday, 11th April marks the end of the Spring Term. School will close at the 
usual time. 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr B Killeen  
  
Mr B Killeen  
Principal  

 


